

a talent agency

October 26, 1994

Chief Wilma Mankiller c/o Cherokee Nation P.O. Box 948 Tahlequah, OK 74465

Dear Wilma,

Gloria Steinem introduced us at the Lucy Covington Awards Ceremony several weeks ago and I had the pleasure of speaking with you briefly about a possible television or film production based on your life story.

As I mentioned, I represent many Native American Actors and Actresses and would be delighted to be of whatever help I can. I have taken the liberty of enclosing material on several of our clients in whom you might be interested.

Please let me know if there is anything I can do to be of any assistance to you.

Sincerely,

RICKI OLSHAN

RO/lcb

encl.